
Greetings to the Cardinal Irada von Temeschwar,

I have some information for you, regarding your 
recent letter to Melchior. 

Knowing of the trade between the Asavean 
Archipelago and the Grendel I travelled to Spiral, 
taking advantage of the recent cessation of 
hostilities.

Once there I was able to pinpoint where some of the 
slaves that had recently been sold to the Grendel were 
being taken, and believe that one, a Cambion, may 
have information regarding those who might wish to 
see an end to the Plenum.

Rescue the Cambion and I trust they will have the 
information that you need for your goal.

Yours,
Xavier of the Silent Bell


